
From: info@cocoo.on.ca
Subject: PCFO Advisory - Test for BJ

Date: May 13, 2020 at 6:29 PM
To: Tera Goldblatt tgoldblatt@cocoo.on.ca

Dear Tera,

In response to the extended period that the Chief Medical Officer of Health Directive # 2 has been in place, the College
has reviewed and modified its advice in relation to Prescription Custom Foot Orthoses. Please follow the link to the
modified advisory for the provision of Prescription Custom Foot Orthoses during the COVID-19 Pandemic,
http://cocoo.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Modified-PCFO-Advisory-13th-May-2020.pdf

In addition the College is working quickly to develop a Return to Practice Directive that will be ready for release to
members once the Government and CMHO allows this to occur.

Thank you.
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